Who: Southeast Kentucky Sheep Producers Association
What: LAMB SLAUGHTERING AND PROCESSING WORKSHOP
When: Friday, March 18, 2022, from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Where: UK’s Sheep Farm in Woodford Co (in the morning) and at UK’s Meat Lab
on the Lexington campus (in the afternoon)

How: Transportation will be provided. Two vans will be available to provide
transportation for participants leaving from Monticello and London at 7:30 am with
possible stops to pick up participants in Somerset, Danville, Mount Vernon and Berea.
Call for more information and details.

Registration Required:
Please register by calling the Laurel Co Extension Office
at 606-864-4167

The Southeast Kentucky Sheep Producers Association invites you to attend a Lamb
Slaughtering and Processing Workshop on Friday, March 18, 2022 from 10 AM to 3
PM. The morning program will be at the UK Sheep Farm in Woodford Co where
participants will receive hands-on instruction on what makes a good lamb carcass.
The afternoon session will be at the UK Meat Lab on the Lexington campus and will
provide participants with instruction on slaughtering and processing a lamb. Tell other
sheep farmers in your area about the workshop

CALL TODAY!

Space will be limited to 20 people for this workshop.
Participants will be registered on a first come, first served
basis. We ask that you register by calling 606-864-4167 to

confirm your participation. If more than 20 people sign up, a
waiting list will be maintained for a second Lamb
Slaughtering & Processing Workshop later in the year.

More information and the agenda can be found at SEKSPA’s website at sekspa.com

Have questions? Call Patrick Angel at 606-312-5264 or email him at:
pangel9491 @gmail.com



